
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 1 W/E 9th September 2022 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to 
the children who 

have had Birthdays 
this week:  

  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Mon 5th & Tue 6th Sept 2022 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Wednesday 7th Sept 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

W/B 17th Oct 2022 
Derwent Hill  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 21st Oct 2022 
Break up for half term 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 31st Oct 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 14th Nov 2022 
School photos 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Tuesday 20th Dec 2022 
Break up for Christmas  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Wednesday 4th Jan 2023 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Thursday 5th Jan 2023 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

W/B 8th May 2023 
KS2 SATs - 

PLEASE DO NOT BOOK  
HOLIDAYS  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
Well done to the children who 
won this week: 
 

 All of Reception 

 Jenson Hutchinson 

 Ivy Potts 

 Amari Butler 

 Gracie Bell 

 Colin Sheraton 

 Owen Pearson 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the 
Week’ is chosen from each 
class and they get to add 10 
tokens to their house  
collection!  

RIP Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
 

We are deeply saddened to hear about the death of Her Majesty The Queen.  We join the whole coun-
try, in sending our love and thoughts to The Royal Family at this time. 
 

This will be a very sad and emotional time for many of us and if there is anything we can do to support 
you or your family, as always, please just let us know. 

SEND  
 

I am continuing to run a parental drop in session each Monday from 12 until 12.30 
where you can speak to me about any SEN concerns that you may have linked to 
your child.  Please ring the school office and asked to be 
transferred to me and will be happy to support you. 
 
Thanks, 
Mrs Meldrum 

Welcome Back! 
 

We have had a brilliant first week back to 
school. It has been great to have everyone 
back together.  Your children look very 
smart and I’d like to thank you for your 
support in adhering to our uniform policy. 
As the year progresses, if you have any 
concerns, worries, questions or  
suggestions, please get in touch with me.  
 

Mrs Wood 

James Britton 

Eviee Hope 

Travis Strong 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 
 

Year 3 
 

In Year 3 we have had a lovely week settling into our new classroom routines.  Everyone is giving 100% effort and Mrs. Masters has been 
particularly impressed with our fantastic team-work! We have completed two team activities so far this week and have even asked for some 
harder challenges as we have enjoyed working together so much.   

Messages from the Office 
 

Derwent Hill 
 

We have 6 spaces for Derwent Hill left for this years visit next month. If your child is in year 4-year 6 & is 
interested please call the office, first come, first served. 
 

 
 
Payments  
 

Reminder dinner money to be paid by bacs on a Monday morning - £12.00 per week. 
 

Our new headings for bacs payments are: 
 

 School meals 

 School visits 

 Music lessons 

 Uniform/pe tshirts 

 Out of school club (for breakfast club) 

 Lettings 
 

If you are ordering water bottles on bacs payments please use uniform. 
https://ip.e-paycapita.com/AIP/itemSelectionPage.do?
link=showItemSelectionPage&siteId=299&languageCode=EN&source=AIP&fc=72 

 
Music lessons 

 

We have spaces in our music lessons for guitars/violins/drums – if you are interested please 
contact the school office.  Music lessons have started this week and payment is due of £14.00 
for the half term.  Thank you 
 

Brass lessons will not start until Tuesday 20th September. Payment for this will be £10.00.  

https://ip.e-paycapita.com/AIP/itemSelectionPage.do?link=showItemSelectionPage&siteId=299&languageCode=EN&source=AIP&fc=72
https://ip.e-paycapita.com/AIP/itemSelectionPage.do?link=showItemSelectionPage&siteId=299&languageCode=EN&source=AIP&fc=72

